
 

 
 

 

 

 
March 1, 2021 

 
Information Letter no. 03-2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Committee has established the dates of the 
Senior European Championships. They will be held in Plovdiv (BUL) on 15-20.06.2021. 
 
All further details concerning that Championships will be provided to Member 
Federations at a later time.   
 

 Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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